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Ongoing thefts investigated in Atchison Co 
(KAIR)--The report of ongoing thefts at an Atchison County property leads to an
investigation by the Atchison County Sheriff’s Office.

According to a release from Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie, the report was
made to his office last week.

According to the report, trespassing and thefts have occurred on multiple
occasions at 6924 Sherman Road.

Missing from the property are wheels, tires, a trailer, a camper shell, a Ford
pickup truck, and other vehicle parts.

According to Laurie, the investigation is ongoing.

Anyone with information related to the crimes are asked to call authorities at
913-367-4323.
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